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Mr. Gary Volenec 
Interim Director, Engineering Department 
City of Key West  
1300 White Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
 
Re: ILA between City of Key West and Monroe County dated February 19, 2020 
   
Dear Mr. Volenec: 
 
Pursuant to our recent discussions, we are interested in proceeding with adding the milling, 
resurfacing and center line striping of two blocks of Eaton Street between Whitehead Street and 
Simonton Street to the work that is covered under the referenced Interlocal Agreement for Old Town 
Road Improvements.  Paragraph 3 of the ILA refers to the construction phase of the project and 
includes change orders related to the County’s scope of work.   It is understood that the cost for the 
work is estimated to be $262,837.90 per the estimate dated 10/19/2022.  
 
County staff will be placing and item on our November 15, 2022 County Commission agenda to 
request approval of the work and cost by the BOCC; we will also request approval of an ILA with 
the Florida Keys Aqueduct Authority (FKAA) in order to be reimbursed by them for their 50% share 
of the cost. I will provide confirmation of BOCC approval of the proposed work on Eaton Street and 
the ILA with FKAA upon approval. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Judith S. Clarke, P.E. 
Director of Engineering Services   
 
cc: Kevin Wilson, Assistant County Administrator    
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